
CITY OF EDGEWOOD 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
EDGEWOOD PLANNING COMMISSION  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING  
EMC TITLE 18 IN REGARD TO LANDLOCKED LOTS 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Edgewood Planning 
Commission will conduct a Public Hearing at Edgewood City Hall, 2224 104th 
Avenue East, Edgewood, Washington, commencing at approximately 6:00 p.m., 
on Monday, June 19, 2017 to receive public comments on: Updates to EMC 
Title 18 related to Landlocked Lot Regulations.  Written comments may be 
submitted to the Clerk’s office at Edgewood City Hall, 2224 104th Avenue East, 
Edgewood, WA, 98372 no later than 5:00 p.m. on June 19, 2017; otherwise, 
comments must be submitted at the hearing. The DRAFT Ordinance can be 
obtained for review at City Hall. DATED THIS 2ND DAY OF June, 2017. 
Rachel Pitzel, CMC- City Clerk 

 
 
Posted:   Friday, June 2, 2017 
Published in: The Tacoma News Tribune Saturday  June 3, 2017 
        


	CITY OF EDGEWOOD

